
Pelham Cemetery Commission, January 15, 2020 

 

Present: Cleon (Buzzy) Booth, Scott Barton. Scott called the meeting to order in the Community 

Building at 7:30 p.m. 

 

The minutes of the December 10 meeting were APPROVED.  

 

Buzzy reported that the outstanding bill had been resolved. 

 

Discussion continued on whether the town will be able to clear land for the green burial section 

or if money should be sought from the town for it to be contracted. 

 

Issues to be noted in the annual report were reviewed. 

  

There being no other business, the meeting was ADJOURNED at 8:00 p.m. 

 

Next meeting: February 18, 2020, old Community Building. 

 

Respectfully, 

Scott Barton 

 


